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| am the Chairman of ANRA (Adelaide Nature Reserve Association) the volunteer group that oversees
developments and leads conservation work on the reserve and have only just become aware of this
consultation.

Our main concern at this stage is the green corridor that we were promised would connect the public Nature
Reserve to an area of vegetation beyond the shaft. This was projected to provide wildlife connectivity as well
as giving volunteers access to that area beyond the shaft for conservation work. Is it going to be adequate
enough to serve these purposes?

We are also concerned that the promised green roof is being progressively diminished by the installation of
equipment, again infringing on what we were promised.
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